
Wyken Croft 
Coventry 
CV2 3AA 

Tel:    02476 613932 
Email: info@wykencroft.coventry.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mrs G. Franklin                              

 
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

11th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Careers, 

We will be holding a Christmas party for the 

children on Wednesday 20th December 2023 in the 

afternoon. We have decided that instead of asking 

for donations of food please could each child 

contribute £1.00 so we can buy the food and drink 

for the children.   

If you child would like to wear party clothes please 

bring them in a carrier back with their name clearly 

marked on it so the children can change for the 

afternoon. Please do not send your child ready 

changed.  

Thank you  

 

Year 3 Team   
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